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- Christmas greetings were sent out to our members in mid-December.

- I have finally finished the 1886 newspaper clippings from the Colonist Newspaper.  I sent them to 
Ole for the website and he has it up already.  Thanks for that Ole.  It took him a lot of time to 
reformat what I sent and it looks great!  I will begin working on the 1887 clippings shortly.

- Bob and I sent Ole some updates/corrections for the email list.

- At the Christmas party, Ron showed us a great photo he found from 1954 on the BC Archives 
website.  It shows Bill Frew with two boys at Granite Creek.  Bill was one of the five Bills who lived
at Granite in the 1950’s.  Thanks for finding this picture, Rob!  I’ve brought a copy for everyone to 
see.  I don’t know if this might be something we want on our website?

- I updated our Cemetery records at FindAGrave and the Canadian Gravemarker Gallery.  I asked 
them at the Gravemarker Gallery if they could include graves that don’t have headstones.  I sent 
them a list of those I wanted included and they have just completed adding them to the site.

- I made a flip book called “Faces of Granite Creek”.  It contains photos of the old timers of the town 
from way back.  It can be found at the website:  
http://www.yumpu.com/en/document/view/54923032/the-faces-of-granite-creek
I also printed a copy of it for you to see if you haven’t seen it yet.  I posted a link to it on my 
Pinterest page for Granite Creek.  Hopefully we can get it up on the GCPS website as well.

- There was a question on the Goodfellow YouTube video asking if the woman at 4:46 was Ruth 
Goodfellow.  I asked Chris and he confirmed it was Ruth and she also showed up at 2:07.  I replied 
in the comment section of the video.


